FALCON ENERGY GROUP LIMITED
(Company Registration No.: 200403817G)
(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore)

APPLICATIONS TO CONVENE SCHEME MEETINGSAND FOR EXTENSION OF MORATORIUM
UNDER SECTION 210(1) AND SECTION 211B(7) OF THE COMPANIESACT (CAP. 50)

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised termsdusethis announcement shall bear the same meammtfe

Company’s announcements dated 25, 26, 30 JulyugB#, 4, 12, 22 October, 28 November 2019, 14237,
24 February, 2, 5, 24 March, 4, 16, 28 April 2020,8, 12, 19, 25 June 2020, 12, 14 and 17 July @29
“ Previous Announcements’).

The Board of Directors of Falcon Energy Group Ledi{the Company”) refers to its Previous Announcement
dated 17 July 202@h relation to (i) the adjournment of the Compangisd Asetanian’s respective Leave
Applications and ancillary applications for leaeehbld the Scheme Meetings by way of video-confegdjand
other ancillary orders) and for a consequentiakmsibn of the Moratoriums to 30 July 2020; and tfii¢
extension of the Moratoriums to 30 July 2020 oeotbrder of Court.

On 30 July 2020, the Court granted the Companyds/Aesetanian’s respective Leave Applications andllang
applications for leave to hold the Scheme Meetlmgway of video-conference (and other ancillaryeos)l and
for a consequential extension of the Moratoriums.

The Company and Asetanian will be issuing noticesonvene their respective Scheme Meetings in duese.
Meantime, the Moratoriums are extended to 11 Deeer820 or other order of Court. The hearing foui€o
sanction of the Schemes (if applicable) is to kediin the week of 30 November 2020 to 4 Decembg02n
a date to be confirmed by the Registry.

Any interested parties whose interest may be adteby the orders made in the Leave Applicationsaanybther
orders and/or directions sought and/or made in ection therewith who wish to obtain a copy of aelevant
cause papers and/or who have any further queriesdation to the aforesaid matters may write toGloenpany
or Asetanian (as the case may be) with such reguekbr queries. In this regard, we would be guhtiéfany
such request and/or queries be sent via email.tthew@feg.com.sg.

The Company will make further announcements asagpiaite or when there are further developments.
Shareholders and noteholders are advised to resdnihhouncement and any further announcementsey th
Company carefully. Shareholders and noteholderaldlamnsult their stock brokers, bank managerscismis

or other professional advisors if they have anybd@bout the actions they should take.
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